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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Can I please ask that those of you who collect your child from the school at the end of the day, come on 

to the playground to wait for your child, rather than wait outside the school gates.  The class teacher 
needs to have sight of a child’s adult before they will be allowed to go.  

 

Unless a child in Year 5 or Year 6 has a signed permission slip to walk home, no child will be permitted to 

leave the school without an adult.  

 

I am sure you will appreciate this is to ensure the safety of all our pupils and I appreciate your cooperation 

with this matter.      

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Lisa Hardy  

Executive Headteacher  
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